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Microcredit Summit Campaign: State of
the Campaign Report Launch Event

On June 19th, 2014, the Microcredit Summit Campaign hosted an event to launch its

report, Resilience: The State of the Microcredit Summit Campaign. The report tracks
microcredit inclusion and highlights strategies and value-added services to extend the reach
and impact of MFls. Aaron Dibner-Dunlap, Program Manager for the Financial Inclusion
Program, participated in a panel where he discussed recent evidence on the impact of
microcredit and microsavings programs. More details available on the event webpage.
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